Steven Sepe

From:

Ashley Cardarelli <ratcliffea91@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, February 25, 2025 6:56 AM

To:

House Health and Human Services Committee

Subject:

I Support Bill H-5351

Ashley Cardarelli

22 Harrington Drive Johnston, RI, 02919

Ratcliffea91@gmail.com

(401) 648-1105

2/24/25

To Whom it May Concern,

I am writing to show my strong support for Bill H-5351, which would allow my dear friend Kristina Tasca, along with other qualified nurses and healthcare professionals, to continue their work in the field of medical aesthetics within the State of Rhode Island.

Kristina, alongside the team at Skin Society, provides exceptional care to her patients, delivering services that are not only effective and safe but also make her clients feel confident and valued. I've personally witnessed Kristina's dedication through her journey—balancing nursing school, her professional role as a nurse, and now, managing and growing Skin Society.

The medical aesthetics field, like other areas of healthcare, is vital in the overall care of patients. Nurses and healthcare professionals in Rhode Island should have the opportunity to continue practicing in their specialty areas. Additionally, patients should have the freedom to choose the medical professional they trust most for their care.

I strongly encourage you to support Bill H-5351, ensuring that nursing professionals like Kristina, as well as other healthcare workers in the medical aesthetics sector, can continue to provide outstanding care. We should not limit the abilities of qualified nurses who are dedicated to improving patient health and well-being.

Thank you for considering this important matter.

Sincerely, Ashley Cardarelli